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Year 6

Dear Parents and Carers,

It’s hard to believe that we are about to start the final week of this half
term although the weather makes it hard to believe that it is actually the
Summer Term! This week the children had their third RSHE lesson with the
school nurse (via a video). They may come home with further questions.

English

This week we have been re-writing the scene from Macbeth when he orders the killing of Banquo. The
children have been focusing on using narrative and dialogue to convey character and move the
action along.

Maths

We have completed our revision of decimals: understanding the value of digits and multiplying and
dividing decimals by integers. Now we are moving onto percentages which we will complete next
week.

Foundation Subjects

In science we looked at how we should combine exercise and a balanced diet in order to lead a
healthy lifestyle. This tied in very well with the talk the children had from the nurse last week. In history,
we researched how crime and punishment in the modern era has been influenced by the growth in
technology and developments in science - fingerprints and DNA.

Notices & Reminders

● Next week the children will be visited by the school nurse for the final session of their
Relationships, Sex and Health Education (RSHE) lessons on puberty, hygiene, health, relationships
and conception.

● Polite notice: the mid-morning snack you provide should be fruit or a healthy cereal bar.

● TimesTables Rockstars - the children have passwords for this excellent resource which gives great
games to support their knowledge and competence with their times tables knowledge. Please
encourage your children to use this.
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